
  The Matthew Erik Academy  

       invites you to our 3rd annual 

 

Trick or Read 
EVENT 

 
Visit The Matthew Erik Academy on Halloween to check out  

our version of Trick-or-Treating! 
 

Kids of all ages are welcome to stop by, with or without a costume, and 
choose a few books from our selection of preschool, youth, and adolescent 

literature.   

Life’s Oasis Church 
3688 North Wickham Rd. 
(behind Running Zone) 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31 
12:30-2:30  

 
Email kimcoluccio@matthewerik.com with questions. 

 
The Matthew Erik Foundation is a 501c3 non-profit corporation. 

www.matthewerik.com 
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